CAUTION

Harmful algae may be present in this water.
For your family’s safety:

Do not let pets and other
L

animals go into or drink the
water, or eat scum on the
shore.

Lo\ Keep children awa
from algae in the w
on the shore.

For fish caught here, throw
away guts and clean fillets
with tap water or bottled
water before cooking.
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Do not drink this water or use
it for cooking.

<2\ Do not eat shellfish from
CN\/ this water.

Call your doctor or veterinarian if you or your pet get sick after going in the water.
For more information on harmful algae, go to https://mywaterquality.ca.gov/habs/index.html

For local information, contact: SFPUC Communications and Public Outreach at
(415) 554-3289.



